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While a reasonable rate increase 1s warranted
from time to time, the current proposed increase
1s exorbitant, predatory and unfair to the TN
customers of Limestone Utility.

Public Utility companies were first charted by

Comment/Message: state and local governments to provide



necessary services to residents at a rates that are
not excessive. Should we now allow corporate
greed to influence the already spiraling costs to
TN homeowners?

I urge the commission to oppose the proposed
outsized rate increases. Thanks
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